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WHS CATS - Wilmington High School Choral and Theater Support 

Parent Group Meeting 

Monday, November 4, 2019 at 6:30 PM 

 

 

1. Introduction, Welcome and Sign-In 

● In attendance:  Jen Bolanos, Judy Callahan, Lynne Parr, Deanna Wright, Greg Wright 

and Karen Walsh 

 

2. Old Business 

● October meeting minutes approved 

● Snapraise fundraiser a success – Raised $8250. We will get about $6400 

● Pride Banner update – Flyer went out. Initial deadline November 15.  

● CATS doesn’t typically pay for lawn signs for Fall Play so we decided not to get them. 

Since the show isn’t a commonly known show it may not generate more interest 

 

3. Mr. Ferrara’s and Mr. Semonelli’s Report 

Not present 

 

4. Presidents Report 

● Message Grams – Just need pictures of the cast and crew 

● No gift card raffles for fall play, will do a 50/50 raffle 

● Broadway Review – January or early February – Deanna will check with WUMC for 

Feb. 9, 2020 1-5pm 

● Parent Emails? – maybe Lamplighters can get them, put sign up sheet out at show 

● Meet the teachers/directors ice cream social? Maybe the same night as a CATS 

meeting? Have the ICS from 6-7 Ask Mike to send to all students in music, chorus, 

theater, incl 8th graders 

● Lamplighter for a Day - Possibly April- think we should do March so it doesn’t interfere 

with spring sports 

● Need to start contacting groups for Marchapella 

● Jen B will send Mike an email with questions concerning the fall play that need 

immediate answers 

 

5. Treasurer's Report (Lynne) 

● Website and PO Box paid for 
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6. Website Report (Greg) 

● Added a donate button during Snapraise fundraiser. Will put meeting minutes on there 

 

7. Next Meeting 

● December 2, 2019 

 

 

Submitted by, 

Deanna Wright 

WHS CATS Secretary 


